
 
 
Dear Parents, 
Another summer has flown by and a new school year is upon us.  To help us all get back into the     
routine of school days and bed times here are a few tips for a successful school year: 
 
Plan Ahead-  Have all school events, doctor appointments and extra curricular activities on a calendar 
in a common area.  This way all family members can expect what is going to happen now or a later 
date. 
 
Get Into a Routine-  Preparing the night before a school day is beneficial for both children and parents.  
Doing a backpack check, diaper bag check, homework check or schedule check.  Most kids thrive on 
structure and will respond well to routines that help them organize their days.  

 

Enforce Healthy Habits-  To help your child have the best chance at doing well in school, make sure 
they have healthy habits at home.  Choose a bedtime that will give your child plenty of sleep, and pro-
vide nutritious meals as often as you can.    

 

Talk Often and Show Interest-  Ask you child what they like and don’t like at school, give them chances 
to express themselves and continue to encourage with praise. 

 

Expect Success-  The most important way you can support your child at school is to expect them to 
succeed.  Let them know to do “your best” so that they will be proud of what they accomplish. 
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This month’s  
Feature Teacher 

Miss Shantell has recently 
taken over the Lead Posi-
tion in the Foxes class.  
She has been working 
with kiddos for the last 
three years and has an 8 
month old son.  Shantell 
enjoys reading and  going 
on hikes.  Stop and say hi, 
psst..she’s the one that is 

always smiling!! 

 

Tumbleweeds 
We are so excited 
to start the new 
year. We can’t 
wait to see each 
new stage each 
baby will go  
through. We want 
to thank every  

single parent for 
the opportunity to 
have a positive  

effect on your 
child’s life! Thank 
you,  

The Tumbleweed 
Staff 

Blue Birds- 

Welcome to the 2015-2016 Bluebirds 
School Year! We are so excited to see 
all of the new babies in our room. 
Please feel free to ask any of our 
teachers any questions you might 
have. We can’t wait to see all of our 
babies turn in to big toddlers this 
year! Please remember to bring a  

fitted crib sheet and blanket every 
Monday and take home every Friday. 
We also want to remind you that we 
go outside so socks and shoes are 
needed. Feel free to bring a  

sweatshirt or jacket for chili  

mornings We can’t wait to see where 
this year takes us. –Miss Sharee,  

Yavely, Mia, Tyler, and Alex 

Wolves 
We’re so excited to welcome our new 
Wolves Class! So many things to learn 
and do with our new classes! Open House 
will be hosted on August 11th starting 
at 6pm. It’ll be a time for our classroom 
to be shown to all the parents in an  

awesome tour! You’ll be seeing everything 
your child will be engaged with; from our 
circle time area, to sensory bins, and onto 
our more independent items, and even 
the teachers that will be interacting with 
them! We’ll miss all of our students that 
are moving up, and we know they will 
flourish so much in their next class! We’re 
taking on the next school year with  

amazing enthusiasm, and can’t wait to get 
started!  

Sincerely,  

Mrs. Kayla, Ms. Kacidee, Ms. Mikayla, Ms. 
Lourdes, Ms. Natalie  

Rattlesnakes 
Another Summer has flown by!  The 
Rattlesnakes have grown leaps and 
bounds after having to recognize their 
names, shapes, colors, and ABC’s!  As 
you may have noticed more of our 
younger friends have begun to graduate 
to the Rattlesnake class making us very 
excited to teach them all of our self-help 
skill.  Some of our accomplishments are 
making our own Dino skeletons, as well 
as clown faces for circus week. We also 
made some princess and prince crowns 
for fairytale week!  As a friendly  

reminder we always need extra clothes 
for our cubbies, accidents happen.  And 
don’t forget to check our Art folders for 
the beautiful creations we have saved for 
you!   

-Miss Merri, Miss Selina, Miss Kam, Miss 
Carla, and Miss Mariela 

Letters & Numbers of the 
Month: 

MPCB 1-15 
Color of the Month: 

Green 

Upcoming Events 

8/27/13 Grandparent Luncheon @ your child’s scheduled lunch time 

 Eat with your grandchild!  



       
Fantasy C      1 

2  
Summer 
Olympics 

3 4 5 Kindergar-
ten Meet and 
Greet at 5p 

6 7 8  

9     My  
Classroom 

B 

10  
First day of    
School 
Washoe 

11 Open house 
6-8pm 

12 13 14  15 

16All About 
Me  
M 

17 
Bring a “Me” 
collage 

18 19 20 21 22 

23/30 
My family 

and me  
P 

24/31 25 26 27Grandparents 
Luncheon dur-
ing your child’s 
lunch 

28 29 

       

Foxes 
Welcome Foxes old and New! 
We are beyond Ecstatic to 
have all your bright shining 
faces in our lass this year! This 
month we will be saying fare-
well to summer. So are yu 
ready to get down and dirty 
with some learning? We would 
love to see all of our Fox Fami-
lies at open house from 6p-8p 
August 11!  

Miss Shantell, Miss Eden and 
Miss Caitlynn 

 

August 

Mustangs 
Welcome to the 2015-16 school year!!! 
The mustangs are excited to bring so 
many friends upstairs to prepare for 
kindergarten! As the school year begins 
we will be going over the ways to be safe 
in and out side of our classroom! 
  We are so proud to have Miss Steph 
join our Pre-K Team and she is excited to 
show off all of her preschool talents and 
experience. 
  As well as safety each child will glide 
through the year learning to spell their 
entire name, count to 100 (or more!), 
experiment with different liquids, gases 
and solids as well as learning the rituals 
and social skills needed to graduate to 
kindergarten. 
  We hope to see all of our parents at our 
Open House on August 11th so that we 
can show the enriching environment. 
Thank you and Welcome to the Mus-
tangs! Miss Amber, Miss Teri, Miss 
Alma and Miss Daniela 

Kindergarten 
Happy August Kinder-
garteners ! I am so excit-
ed about our 
2015/2016 school year! 
I can hardly believe that 
school is about to start. 
I hope you have had an 
exciting summer! We 
are going to have so 
much fun learning to-
gether this school year. 
Enjoy the last few says 
of your summer break 
and I am looking for-
ward to meeting you all 
at our Kindergarten 
meet and greet on 
Wednesday the 5th 
of August at 5p.  

Miss Calista 


